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 The NJ Federation of Women’s Clubs (NJFWC) is the 

largest volunteer women’s service organization in the State and a 

member of the General Federation of Women’s Clubs (GFWC—an 

international organization). The Women’s Club of Brick is a member of 

both.                                                                                                                

The Women’s Club of Ukraine has been busy teaching first aid and doing whatever 

they can to help. The GFWC’s affiliate organization UNICEF USA is at the forefront of 

the humanitarian response for Ukraine and is providing essential services to 
vulnerable children and families affected by this invasion.  Donate today to support 

their efforts at  http://www.unicefusa.org/   

 

Brick 2022 News  

• For February “Heart Month” fifty(50) 
goodie bags were delivered to the nurses 
in the Ocean University Medical Center 
heart wing to show our appreciation for 
the work they do. These bags included 
homemade cookies, candy and paper 
flower bouquets. 
 
 

• During March, in cooperation with the Brick Senior Center, 
thirty-five (35) Silver Fox Goodie Bags were filled and delivered 
to house bound seniors. These bags contained Afghans, 
toiletries, puzzles, adult coloring books, pencils, snacks.  
 
 
 
 

• Six (6) handmade quilts made by 
a member were donated to Project 
Linus (a non profit organization that 
provides handmade blankets to 
children who are seriously ill or 
traumatized). 
 
 
 

• In April Thirty-five (35) Children’s Easter 

Baskets will be donated and delivered to Dottie’s 
House - a local housing program that supports 
women and children who have survived domestic 
violence. 
 
 

 

Other Brick Accomplishments 

• Marketing—We have recently created our own Website which can be viewed at 
womensclubofbrick.org and are now on the NJSFWC website. In addition, we 
have developed a quarterly Newsletter. You can subscribe by registering on our 
website. Finally, we are now posting information on the Brick Community 
Facebook group. 

• Planning—Several members met with Mayor 

Ducey and Superintendent Farrell to discuss the 

needs of our community.  We are now in the 

process of planning new projects for the coming 

months. 

 

Women’s Club of Brick                                                https://www.womensclubofbrick.org/   
Contact us at:   Womensclubofbrick@gmail.com                            

JOIN      VOLUNTEER      DONATE 

                                                                                                               Next Edition:[June 2022] 

Message from the President …... 

       I hope you enjoy this 1st edition of our Club’s 
quarterly  newsletter.   I would like to thank our 
members, past and present, who have contribut-
ed countless hours of their time to accomplish the 
projects we undertake for the benefit of the Brick 
community.  We welcome new members and en-
courage you to get involved with our organization. 

                                     Janice Mishkin, President 

 Officers 

President—Janice Mishkin 

Treasurer—Alli Fanizzo 

Secretary— Linda Sievers 

Our club's purpose is to en-
hance the quality of life within 
our community and transform 
public interests and concerns 
into meaningful projects and 

programs.  


